
From:
To: DCAdmin
Subject: RE PLANS FOR NEW LIDL SITE OF THE FORMER SPOTTED COW PUB, NEW HEY ROAD, HUDDERSFIELD -

PLANNING APPLICATION REF. NO. 2020/93308
Date: 12 December 2020 13:02:04

This is to confirm that both myself and husband 
Are in favour of a new Lidl Store at Salendine Nook, Huddersfield.

Can you please keep us updated.




